
From: O Connor, Daniel J. <Daniel.OConnor@chicagopolice.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 8:00 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Timothy Schnoor <timothy.schnoor@chicagopolice.org> 

Subject: Travel to DC 

  

Good Morning Steve, 

  

From 24-28 April 2024 myself and Lt. Timothy Schnoor attended a class as specified by the Federal 

Government in Washington DC. 

  

Any questions please let us know.  

  

Thank you 

  

Daniel J. O'Connor  

Deputy Chief 

Bureau of Patrol - Administration, Unit 142 

312-745-6210, PAX 0306 

 

  

  

 


